
National Board of Physicians and Surgeons (NBPAS)
2067 North Marshall Avenue
El Cajon, CA 92020

March 14, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

The Center for Improvement in Healthcare Quality (CIHQ) is pleased to confirm that the
National Board of Physicians and Surgeons meets CIHQ accreditation standards for
Hospitals, Free-Standing Emergency Centers, and Congregate Living Health Facilities.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact CIHQ at
TCurtis@cihq.org.

Sincerely,

Traci L. Curtis, RCP, HACP 
Executive Director of Survey Operations 
Center for Improvement in Healthcare Quality
817-591-4408
CIHQ.org
PO Box 3620
McKinney, TX 75070




